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INCIDENT LOCATION: 

 

Missing Persons Located Deceased

Update:

The St. Louis County Rescue Squad recovered 61-year-old Sherri Monroe from the river today. No foul play is suspected and next of kin has been
notified.

Our thoughts and prayers go out to the Monroe family and friends as they are grieving her loss.

Original:

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the publics assistance in locating 61-year-old Sherri Lee Monroe. Sherri was last seen in the Rices Point
area around 10:30 p.m., Saturday, April 19.
Sherri is described as being a Native American female, 5'2", 100 pounds. If you know of her whereabouts or have seen Sherri, you're encouraged
to call 911 and reference ICR#25055969.
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